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Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 

This year, to celebrate Red Nose Day, children will 

be asked to come to school wearing something that 

brings them joy! 

Children should be as creative as they like.  We are 

all different, the things that bring us joy will all be 

different too. 

This year Comic Relief Day is on Friday 17th March.  

We would ask that children bring in a donation for 

this worthwhile cause, or there will be a QR code 

on posters around the school if you prefer to 

donate that way. 
 

Travelling Book Fair 

This week and next the travelling book fair will be visiting The Blake School.  Your children will have a 

chance to look at the books in school.   

There are three opportunities for you to look at books with your children and buy any books that you 

wish to.  If you wish to come and buy books, please come to the school library (at the back of the 

school), this Thursday (9th March) at 8.30am, this Friday (10th March) at 3.15pm or next Monday (13th 

March) at 8.30am. 

You can find out more details on the posters that are on display around the school site. 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief. Wear something that brings 

you joy. 

Thursday 23rd March – Parents’ evenings, bookings open later 

this week. 

Tuesday 28th March – children in Year 3 will perform 

‘Adventures in Neverland’ to their family and friends at 2pm. 

Tuesday 28th March - Parents’ evenings, bookings open later 

this week. 

Wednesday 29th March - children in Year 3 will perform 

‘Adventures in Neverland’ to their family and friends at 6pm. 

Term ends for the Easter break on Friday 31st March at 3.15pm. 

Term dates for 2023/24 are now available on the school 

website.  The October INSET day has been corrected; it will be 

on Friday 20th October 2023. 

 

Outstanding payments 
on ParentPay 

Please make sure that you have 

checked all lines on your 

ParentPay account and clear any 

outstanding debts. 

Payments are still outstanding for 

a number of activities including - 

Year 6 IMPS morning 

4LF swimming for this term 

Please also remember to order 

meals by midnight on the 

Thursday of the week preceding 

the week that you are booking for.  

You can book right through to the 

summer holidays if you wish to do 

so! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 leavers hoodies 

Organisation for the Year 6 leavers hoodies 

and t-shirts is well underway.  Within the 

next couple of weeks, children will have the 

opportunity to try on some samples so that 

they can choose the right size to order.  

When they select a size they will be 

supported by members of staff and parents 

who will be ordering the items. 

Look out for more information about the 

ordering process in the next few weeks. 
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School health nurse 

If you would like to contact the school 

health service, please call 01865 901295, or 

you can email 

witney.schoolnurses@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk. 

You can text 07312 263227 to leave a 

message for a member of the school health 

team about any child health matters. 

Loving, learning and 
flourishing in 
community 
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